McCallum, Fiona

From: Charles Mckerracher

Sent: 06 October 2020 16:36

To: McCallum, Fiona

Subject: Re: Notice of Review Reference 20/0007/LRB. ( Planning Ref: 19/01573/PP -

Duneira, Pier Road, Rhu, G84 8LH) [OFFICIAL]

Hi Fiona

I can confirm | received the required responses by 6th October as was requested.

| agree totally with the responses from the planning officer and the roads engineers.

It is now hoped the officials on the LRB reaffirm the conditions imposed on the planning permission apply
in full.

I look forward to receiving further correspondence in due course.

Best Regards.

Charles Mckerracher





